Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, October 4, 2023, 5:30 p.m.
PLACE: Winter Park Events Center at 1050 W. Morse Blvd, Winter Park, FL 32789
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Community Event #2 will be held regarding the S.R. 426 Coalition from west of South Park Avenue to east of North Lakemont Avenue (FPID no. 451282-1). 
This is a maintenance project that will rehabilitate the pavement while incorporating proposed safety improvements within the existing roadway right-of-way. The goal of this effort is to improve the corridor for all users. The community event is being held to present the Preferred Alternative and receive community feedback.
The Department is offering multiple ways for the community to participate in the community event. The same meeting materials will be presented across all platforms, including in person, virtual and by phone.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Not applicable
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: contact Jesse Blouin (386)943-5167 or Jesse.Blouin@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: FDOT Project Manager Jesse Blouin at (386)943-5167, Jesse.Blouin@dot.state.fl.us or Florida Department of Transportation, 719 South Woodland Boulevard, M.S. 501, DeLand, FL 32720. Information about this project is also available online at www.cflroads.com. Simply type 451282-1 in the search box, click “go” and then select the project. We encourage you to participate in the S.R. 426 Coalition community event.
